
Project Update: August 2010 
 
The team has completed the community mobilisation exercise. The exercise began on 24th May 
2010 and ended in July 30th 2010. A total of 10 groups consisting of 20 community members have 
been formed. The team is now embarking on community training sessions. The turnout and 
community participation has been good. The team has begun by introducing the community 
members on the environment issues affecting Akara hills. This is being done through poster 
presentations. The first training was held with the “Rid wiyi” women group since it already exists 
and therefore easy to manage. The training is still ongoing. 

 


